


Open Events at  
Esher Church of England High School

We are looking forward to meeting our prospective students and their families for our September 2024 intake at our Open 
Evening on Thursday 5 October at 5.30pm.  Talks by Headteacher, Mr King will be at 6pm and 7pm.  

We encourage you to come along to explore our school, meet our subject specialist teachers and find out more about our school 
community.

We are also hosting a series of Open Mornings at 9 am on the following dates:
• Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 12 – 14 September 2023
• Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 19 – 21 September 2023
• Monday 9 and Tuesday 10 October 2023

Please scan the QR code below to find out more about our Open Events or visit our website at www.esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk
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